
Mulberry Class  
 

 

 14th March 2019 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

We have been busy over the last few weeks. Last week for book 

week, the class produced some beautiful paintings inspired by their 

sketching of the canal. They also wrote poetry and drew animals that 

live in and around the canal. This was all inspired by the book, ‘The 

lost words.’ 

 

In our English lessons this week, the children have been looking at 

instructions, recipes for foods and discussing what makes a good set 

of instructions. They will build on this learning to create their own 

sets of instructions. 

 

We are still using fractions in our learning in maths and converting 

between them and decimals. The class have worked hard to solve 

problems around different decimal numbers, comparing them and 

ordering them. 

 

For P.E. this half term we are learning the skills involved in the game 

of football. The children are showing great skill and control when it 

comes to dribbling with the ball and passing it. Please make sure your 

child has a full PE kit in on a Wednesday and a Friday so that they 

can fully participate in their lessons. 

 

Yesterday we had a visit by the athlete Ezekiel Ewulo who is a long 

jump athlete and has represented Great Britain at 

different events. He gave a really inspiring 

assembly and demonstrated his skill with a 

standing long jump. Ask your child if they can 



remember his personal record for the long jump. It is an impressive 

distance!! 

 

Please keep sending in homework as we do love to see it and try to 

show it as often as we can. In addition to your child choosing a 

project if they wish it is really important that they are learning 

their spellings and times tables. We expect the children to be 

learning their spellings every week and to bring their spelling book 

into school every Thursday. This is so that we can see the learning 

that they have been doing over the week and set the next set of 

spellings. In addition to learning their spellings, we also expect the 

children to write down a sentence using each of the spellings. 

 

 

Kind Regards  

 

Mrs Winter and Miss Durkin 

 

 


